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Temporary Lane Closure on Main Street 
Harrisonburg, Va. – The city of Harrisonburg’s Public Works Department is overseeing a temporary street 
closure on Main Street.  

The right lane of northbound Main Street, from Grace Street to Martin Luther King Jr. Way, will be closed the 
remainder of this week, Tuesday, June 20 until Friday, June 23. This lane closure will take place each day from 
7:30 a.m. until 5:30 p.m.  

The selected general contractor, Partners Excavating Company, will be working to set a large manhole as part 
of the Main Street and Martin Luther King Jr. Way road improvement project.  

This schedule is subject to change due to weather conditions or unforeseen maintenance on equipment. 

 

The City of Harrisonburg is centrally located in the Shenandoah Valley of Virginia.  It is home to almost 
55,000 people.  More information about the City of Harrisonburg is online at www.HarrisonburgVA.gov.  
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